DE LA SALLE
INSTITUTE

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

October 19, 2023

Alfonso Bautista, Chairman
Bautista Memorial Scholarship
7517 Comstock Ln

Darien, IL 60561-4559

Dear Mr. Bautista:

Please accept my heartfelt appreciation for the recent grant of $8,000.00 (check#
1141, dated 10/15/23) from the Bautista Memorial Scholarship. This renewed grant
will provide tuition assistance for Luanne Gomez ‘27, Natalie Lopez '24 and Miguel
Perez '26 for the 2023-2024 academic year. Your support is essential to providing
our Catholic, Lasallian education to students, nearly 80% of whom require financial
support to attend De La Salle.

As our students settle into the semester, | am pleased to share how grateful | am that
donors like you help make our students’ dreams a reality. I've met many students
and families who are touched by the generosity of our benefactors. You are a valued
member of our educational community and we are very fortunate to have your
support and friendship.

On behalf of the students at De La Salle Institute, thank you again for your financial
leadership and friendship. The Bautista Memorial Scholarship is an invaluable
component to our students’ future success and we are truly honored to have you as
a partner as we work together to provide an innovative Lasallian education to
deserving young women and men of Chicago.

Sincerely,
Anne Marie Tirpak
President

Please retain this acknowledgment as your official receipt for your records and tax purposes. De La
Salle Institute is a nonprofit organization under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Per IRS
requirements, no goods or services have been provided in consideration of this gift.
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